## Allen, Amber

From: Jennifer Townshend

**Sent:** Monday, August 28, 2023 7:28 AM

To: HPD Preservation

Subject: Historical Landmark Commission C14H-2023-0085 Attn: Amber Allen

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

## External Email - Exercise Caution

Dear Amber,

As neighbors of 2101 Travis Heights, myself and my husband are in favor of our neighbors' rezoning request.

This house is an iconic Travis Heights house admired and cherished by neighborhood residents and Austinites. I live next door and people who park outside my house to walk our street and enjoy historic homes will start at 2101, take pictures of this house, and walk from there.

We would love to see this historic home rezoned and this piece of neighborhood preserved!

Attached is our handwritten comment form. Thank you!

## PUBLIC HEARING INFORMAT

This zoning/rezoning request will be reviewed as at two public hearings: before the Land Use Co the City Council. Although applicants and/or the expected to attend a public hearing, you are not attend. However, if you do attend, you have the speak FOR or AGAINST the proposed developm. You may also contact a neighborhood or organization that has expressed an interest in affecting your neighborhood.

During its public hearing, the board or conpostpone or continue an application's hearing to may evaluate the City staff's recommendation ar forwarding its own recommendation to the City board or commission announces a specific date postponement or continuation that is not later from the announcement, no further notice is requ

During its public hearing, the City Council may a zoning request, or rezone the land to a less in than requested but in no case will it grant a zoning.

2

Please don't hesitate to reach out with any other questions.

Best, Jennifer

**CAUTION:** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious or phishing email, please report it using the "Report Message" button in Outlook or forward to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.